
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 19th April 

Merit Winners 

Well done to this week’s merit winners. As 

well as having 100% attendance, they have 

also demonstrated our Commando Joe 

‘Resilience’ character value. 

Lockerbie Manor Parent/Carer Information Evening 

Wednesday 24th April 5:00 -5:45 

 

The following information was previously sent to invite Year 6 parents to a meeting to further discuss the 

Year 6 residential visit to Lockerbie Manor. 
 

I would like to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 24th April at 5:00pm – 5:30pm. The meeting will take 

place at Fens Primary School and will be an opportunity to find out more specific information about the 

trip such as what clothes to bring, arrangements for children requiring medication, Lockerbie facilities and 

timings of the trip. Children are welcome to attend the meeting. 
 

Below is a link to the Lockerbie Manor website if you wish to find out more information before the meeting.  
 

Lockerbie Manor Activity Centre Scotland (manoradventure.com) 

 

Y5 Girls Football 

Well done to our Y5 footballers, who have played today at Brierton Sports Centre. They have had a great 

afternoon and did themselves proud! 

Y5 Carlton Adventure Residential 

The current Y4 children will have the opportunity 

to attend a residential visit when they are in Y5. An 

email has been sent that provides further 

information regarding the trip. 

Carlton Adventure, Carlton-in-Cleveland, 

Middlesbrough, TS9 7BD 

(23rd September – 24th September 2024) 

The school has arranged for a party of children to 

undertake a residential visit to Carlton Adventure 

Outdoor Centre. In line with previous years, we 

have decided to offer the chance to Year 5 children 

who will be accompanied by members from Fens 

Primary School staff.  

For more information about Carlton Adventure, 

please click the link below: 

https://www.carltonadventure.co.uk/  

The visit will take place on Monday 23rd September 

– Tuesday 24th September 2024. There will be two 

full days of activities with one night staying at 

Carlton Adventure.  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

(school closed) 

Friday 24th May – School Closes for Half-

Term Holiday (closed for two weeks) 

Monday 10th June – School Reopens 

Assessments  

Y6 SATs  
 

13th-16th May 

Y1 Phonics 
Screening Check 

10th-14th June 

Y4 Multiplication 
Tables Check 

10th-14th June 

 

Outdoor Developments 
If you have been on either of the school playgounds 
this week, you will have noticed the new tarmacked 
areas. These are where our bike sheds will eventually 
go. Presently, the council is looking into planning 
permission, and once we receive the information 
required we can push on with the next stage of 
developments. We will keep you posted! 
 
The tarmacked area to the front of the school will be 
developed in due course, but this is not for bikes. 
 

 

Our School Nurse Visits Year 5 
 

On Tuesday, Year 5 children took part in a drugs and alcohol awareness workshop with our school nurse. 
Through this interactive session, the children have begun to grasp the essential principles of making 
informed and health-conscious choices. 
 

https://www.manoradventure.com/lockerbie-manor.php
https://www.carltonadventure.co.uk/

